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NOTICES.

T E Board of Management meets on the first Tuesday of every
month, at three o'clock p.m., in the Managers' Roomn, Kuox
Church, Toronto. Members of Auxiliary Societies, or other
ladies interested it the work and desiring information, being
introduced by a meinber of the Board, are cordially invited to
attend.

Letters concernng the organization of Societies, and all
matters pertaining to Home work, are to be addressed to Mrs.
Shortreed, 224 Jarvis Street, Toronto. The Home Secretary
should be notified at once when an Auxiliary or Mission Band is
forined.

Lett rs asking information about missionaries, or any questions
concering the Foreign Field, as to Bible readers, teachers or
children in the varions Mission Schools, should be addressed to
Mrs. N acMurchy, 254 Sherbourne Street, Toronto.

Letters containing remittances of money for the W.F.M.S.
nay be addressed to Mrs. James Maclenan, Treasurer, 10

Murray Street, Toronto.
Al correspondenae relating to the sending of goods to the

North-West, or other Mission fields, will be. conducted through
the Secretary of Supplies, Mrs. Hugh Campbell, 220 Richmond
Street west, Toronto.

'nommunicatins respecting the literat-ire of the Society and
the Mosrmsi LarrERt LR.% FLT, should be addressed to Mrs.
Telfer, 72 St. Albans Street, Toronto, the Secretary-Treasurer
of Publications.

Ail requests for life memibershlip certificates should be sent to
the Recording Secretary, Mrs. G. H. Robinson, 625 Ontario St.,
Toronto.


